
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

H&R Block Emerald Advance Program will be starting 

again this year. 

November 19 is office launch day at all 3 of our office in 

Indiana. It runs from November 19 through January 11. 

They are able to receive up to $1000 advance of their 

anticipated refund. 


